
D.A.V. PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE (W) 

2017 – 2018 

PRE-PRIMARY SECTION (NURSERY)  

 
 

Date: 26.04.2017 

Ref : DAV/ Thane/2017 – 18/ Cir 8 
 

Dear Parents, Greetings! 
 

D.A.V. President meets President of India 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arya Ratna, Dr. Punam Suriji, President DAV College Managing Committee, 

New Delhi was conferred with the Prestigious PADMA SHRI AWARD for his 

unmatched contribution and excellence in the Field of Literature and Education. 

This prestigious felicitation has sent ripples of elation and joy to the entire DAV 

fraternity. 
 

Parents are requested to make a careful note of the following: 

� Last working day for students is Friday, April 28, 2017 and school will re-

open on Monday, June 12,2017. 

 

� Office timings during Summer Break will be from 10:00am to 12:30pm 

(Monday to Friday) and school will remain closed on all Saturdays during 

the month of May. 

 

� FOCUS ON SPOKEN ENGLISH: 

The school focuses on the students to converse in English only. Parents are also 

requested to encourage their wards to communicate in English, even at home. 

 

 

 

          (P.T.O) 



� SPECIAL NOTE :   Parents are requested : 

 

• To inculcate in the child the habit of reciting the Gayatri Mantra  at least 

once a day and also greet the parents with ‘GOOD MORNING’ and 

‘GOOD NIGHT’ before retiring to bed. 

• To motivate their ward to read books for enriching vocabulary. 

• To encourage their ward to eat lots of fruits and salads and drink plenty of 

water to stay healthy 

• To instill the value of share and care and learning to respect elders. 

 

� Vacation Assignment for Nursery :-  

 

Make an Album of pictures on ”My Favorite Toys/ My Favorite Cartoon 

characters.”.  

 

Vacation assignment should be submitted on June 16, 2017 to the class 

teachers positively. 

 

� Parents are requested to carry their Parent’s ID-Card during their visit to 

the school. 

 

Wishing you fun - filled Summer Vacation. 

 

 

 

Mrs Simmi Juneja 

 PRINCIPAL 

 


